
 KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 
 PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING 

Educational Support Center – Room 110 
January 10, 2023 

MINUTES 
                                                                                                                                                

A meeting of the Kenosha Unified Personnel Committee chaired by Ms. Stevens was called 
to order at 5:30 P.M. with the following committee members present:  Ms. Adams, Mr. Price, 
Mrs. Schmaling, Mr. Bryan, Mr. Garcia, Mrs. Krajacic, Ms. Rightler, Ms. Sanchez-Nava, Mr. 
Westhoff, and Ms. Stevens. Dr. Weiss, Mrs. Housaman, Mrs. Ruder, and Mr. Haithcock were 
also present. Mr. Huff arrived later. Ms. Kavenik was excused and Ms. Gonzalez was absent. 
 
Welcome & Introductions 
Ms. Stevens welcomed everyone and introductions were made. 
 
Dr. Weiss explained that the committee would be reviewing Policy 1510 – 
Advertising/Promotions as it relates to possible further restriction of classroom displays 
beyond advertisements to include items such as flags and other political items.  
 
Ground Rules 
Dr. Weiss shared the following ground rules with the committee: small group table format, start 
on time; end on time, equal time to talk in small group, conversation without attribution, 
facilitator/tablemates avoid interpretation, interruption or giving advice, criticism-free zone, and 
sharing out.  
 
Small Group Review of Policy 1510 
The groups discussed and noted examples and/or non-examples that they felt pertained to 
products or services that are unlawful or prohibited in school (i.e. alcoholic beverages, tobacco 
or other harmful substances), that are inappropriate for the intended age group (i.e. related to 
promotion of sexual activity), that are political in nature, and/or are inconsistent with the District 
mission or educational objectives. After identifying their examples and/or non-examples, the 
groups then determined if there was consensus within their group on the noted examples. If 
there was consensus, they noted their recommended changes to the policy. 
 
Reporting Out 
Each group reported out their examples and/or non-examples, whether or not there was 
consensus within their group, and their recommended changes to the policy. 
 
Dr. Weiss thanked the committee members for participating in the meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:54 p.m. 
   

Stacy Schroeder 
School Board Secretary 

  


